
 

10 October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Postponement of Art Trip to London 
 
I am writing to you regarding the Art trip to London which was due to take place on Wednesday 17 
October. Unfortunately, we will be postponing the trip until after the October half term. We do this 
reluctantly but have had some difficulties in acquiring a coach for the date which meets the 
requirements we have for this trip. We are currently working to source transport which can 
accommodate all pupils for this trip to proceed.  
 
I hope to be able to update you on the revised date of the trip early next week. 
 
Once again please accept my apologies for the disruption to the trip however we feel it is important 
we have full confidence in the transport we have booked being able to meet the requirements we 
have on this occasion.  
  
Yours sincerely  

 
Mr M Abbott 
Associate Assistant Head Teacher 
Creative Design Faculty Lead 


